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Bowen State High School communicates to students, parents and the wider community 

through the following avenues: 

 Newsletters released once per month 

 Letters sent home with students  for all extra-curricular events, including excursions, 

sports, tours and other activities 

 Likes us on Facebook: Bowen State High School  

 School Electronic Sign 

 School Website: https://bowenshs.eq.edu.au 

 QSchool App – download from iTunes or Google App Store (for smartphones) 

 Meet and Greet nights 

 Email – if you would like to receive newsletters or messages via email, please return 

slip below with your email address. 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Complete the following details and hand into the office. 

Student Name:  

Email Contact:  

Family Name:  

 

 

 

STUDENT ABSENTEE HOTLINE 4786 9860  

or via the QSchools App  
Download from iTunes or Google App Store (for smartphones)  

Stay Connected with 

Bowen State High School 

For all other enquiries contact us on: 
Phone: 07 4786 9888 - Fax: 07 4786 9800 

Web: www.bowenshs.eq.edu.au 

  

https://bowenshs.eq.edu.au/

